The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Executive Office of Public Safety One Ashburton Place Boston, Massachusetts 02108

Argeo Paul Cellucci Governor

Tel: (617) 727-7775

Jane Swift Lieutenant Governor

> Jane Perlov Secretary

> > March 2, 1999

Luis D. Perez Bay State Correctional Center Post Office Box 73 Norfolk, Massachusetts 02056-0073

Dear Mr. Perez:

Thank you for writing to Secretary Perlov and raising such interesting issues. A copy of your letter has been transmitted to Commissioner Michael Maloney at the Department of Correction for his perusal and input.

Sincerely,

Robert Hayden

Undersecretary of Public Safety